
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
GRANTS UPDATE 

 
MEETING DATE: June 12, 2025 
 
FROM:  Jacob Bermudez, Grants Manager 
    
SUBJECT:  Grants Update  

 

HPUD Update to Board: 

Bid for the 7th Street Water Pipeline project was conducted on June 5, 2025 at 2:00pm HPUD 
received five (5) bids. 

The IID awarded HPUD $35,000 through the Public Green Space Grant for tree planting 
initiative as part of the Heber Greenbelt along Dogwood Road. 

HPUD is currently working towards the close out of the USDA grants from the Recreation 
Center and Equipment Projects. 

HPUD will be issued payment for the Estancia Irrigation Efficiency Project and the 7th Street. 
Water Pipeline Project HPUD is awaiting receipt of payment.  

Payment has been issued to HPUD for from State Parks for Children’s Park Renovation Project 
HPUD is awaiting receipt of payment.  

 

Respectfully,  

Jacob Bermudez  
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